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Brize Norton Primary School 
 

Conversion to Academy Status through Joining the Oxford 
Diocesan Schools Trust, ODST (A Multi-Academy Trust) 

 
Increase of Pupil Admission Number to 17 children 

 
The governing body is considering whether or not Brize Norton Primary 
School should convert to become an academy with the Oxfordshire Diocesan 
Trust (ODST). At the same time, it is also considering whether to increase our 
standard pupil number from 15 to 17.  
 
Both of these are important issues which we need to consider very carefully. 
In order to do so, we are carrying out a consultation process with parents, 
staff and other interested stakeholders. All parents have received a paper 
copy of the Academy Conversion Consultation Paper, which is also on our 
new website. All interested neighbours and others are welcome to download 
and read the paper, or to contact the school office if you would like a paper 
copy. Once you have read the paper, you are welcome to submit questions to 
the school office. We will then post the answers on the website for all to see. 
 
We are holding a consultation meeting, which anyone who is interested is 
welcome to attend, on Monday 5th October at 7.00pm in the school hall. 
Representatives from ODST will be there with myself and the governing body, 
to answer your questions and listen to your comments. 
 
In the meantime, please read the document and the Frequently Asked 
Questions, and get in touch with your comments and questions. We look 
forward to hearing from you. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Anna Fairhurst (Headteacher) 
 


